
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

25 September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Year 1 Module Quest  

We are coming to the end of our current Module 'Heroes Among Us'. As a part of the Quest we would 

like to invite you into our classrooms to come and see our fabulous learning about heroes of the past 

and our modern-day heroes. 

Date:   Tuesday 03 October 2023 

Time:   2.30pm- 2.50pm  

Entrance:  Through the school office  

You will be shown into our classrooms where you can talk to your child and their friends about the 

learning the have been doing. They are very proud and can't wait to show you how hard they have 

worked and share all their new learning with you.  

We appreciate your support with this and look forward to welcoming you in. If you have any questions 

then please do get in contact with us.  

Best wishes  

Mrs Emily Hallums Miss Kelly Whitfield 

Year 1 Teachers  Year 1 Teachers                      

 


